
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 4:40:23 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 10:21 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Thomas Hall

-- Company --

-- Comments --
I have to disagree and totally oppose with increasing the rates. As a senior your rates increase more
than what I receive in annual CPP and Old age indexing. As a result I am now falling behind because of
increases like the ones you are applying for. Not to mention the carbon taxes etc.
It's about time that are Hydro electric is maintained as a sustainable affordable product for all Ontario
residents.
Lastly I believe that when you sell our hydro to our neighbours to the south they should be paying more
per KW than what we are paying thus keeping the residents of Ontario rates lower. After all Mr. Trump
has no issues raising our agriculture and lumber tariffs by billions of dollars.
Thank you,
Thomas R. Hall

-- Attachment --
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